
 
 
 
 
Environmental Statement  
 
This proposal is to replace the existing top mount antenna with a new antenna with no 
increase in overall height. The facility is currently operating as a television transmitter 
site.  No excavation or changes in the site are anticipated.  Consequently, no adverse 
impacts are anticipated with respect to environmental considerations.  
  
 
RF Exposure Statement 
 
The facility proposed in this application is essentially identical to the replicated post 
Incentive Auction facility described in the repacking notification sent to the station.  In 
that the facility replicates the currently authorized facility that was previously determined 
to meet RF exposure requirements the proposed facility is also expected to comply with 
the requirements.  All other current safeguards related to the site with regard to both 
workers and the general public will remain in place. 
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